
Vermont Public Issues and Programs 

2023   3rd quarter 

 

 

The Issues and programs documentation for the television stations WETK, WVER, 

and WVTB  for the 3rd quarter of 2023 were uploaded past the deadline.   

 

The staff person who is responsible for the preparation of this document was 

unable to meet the deadline due to a family emergency.  They completed the 

work as soon as they were able. 

 

Vermont Public operations, programming, and technical staff will be working on a 

staffing backup plan that should prevent this from happening again. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Joseph Tymecki, Sr. VP of Technology 

 

 

 

 


